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Dear Sir/Madam,
regarding the application for the building of a rail freight hub. If this is

allowed to go ahead, this huge project will destroy hectares of beautiful countryside, and
will have a massive negative impact on surrounding villages. Lives will be blighted and
wildlife life too will be greatly affected.

This project is simply not needed. That has been proven. It is a project driven by greed. If
allowed it will be a great white elephant. So ask those who will have the final decision to
make, to use common sense and not let this be a huge mistake if planning is allowed.
Please don't let it be said in hindsight, "Oh dear that was a big mistake". Because it will be.

Yours sincerely,
Guy Mellor.





